
 
 
 

KETCHIKAN GATEWAY BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
AGENDA STATEMENT 

 
No 11 a 
 
MEETING OF   March 23, 2022      Reviewed By 
 
Item Title 

 
NEW BUSINESS       [X]   Superintendent 
Motion to approve Security Camera Purchase and related  [X]   Finance  
 Installation hardware.      [X]   Technology 
 
       
       

         
           

 
 SUBMITTED BY  Melissa Johnson, Superintendent  
 
 
Contact Person/Telephone     APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL 
 
Bob Hewitt, Al Jacobson, Bill Whicker 907-225-2128            
Name      Phone    
 
SUMMARY STATEMENT:   
The School Board is being asked to approve the purchase of security cameras, devices and associated 
installation hardware for District buildings, beginning with Ketchikan High School in the total amount of 
$103,698.87. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The upgrade of security equipment has been an ongoing district project.  This year, Bob Hewitt acted as 
Project Manager and coordinated the efforts of the Maintenance Department and Technology Department 
to address the needs that were pointed out in the Safe Havens report (2014) and the Security 
Assessment Report and the Recommendations prepared by Security Risk Management Consultants 
(2021).  This is the beginning of a multi-stage project to address the upgrade of security in all district 
buildings. 
 
ISSUE: 
Ordering and installation of this equipment will continue the project with the goal of providing necessary 
wireless coverage for student and staff wireless device use.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Approval 
 
 
FISCAL NOTE: 
  EXPENDITURE      AMOUNT 
 REQUIRED:      $103,698.87       BUDGETED:    $________________    
       
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
“I move that the Board of Education approve the security camera purchase and related installation 
hardware in the amount of $103,698.87”. 


